Tony Anaya
GOVERNOR

SECRETARY

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

January 18, 1983

Chama Petroleum Company
P. 0. Box 31405
Dallas, Texas 75231

Re: Southeast Indian Basin
#1-A-23-22-23
660/N & 660/E
Gentlemen:
In regards to our letter dated January 17, 1983, asking you to
apply for a Non-Standard .Location on the above captioned well,

please disregard this request.

This well was being handled by us as a new well, and not as a
re-entry,

Accept our apologies for any inconvenience we may have caused.
Very truly yours,

Léslie A. Clements
Supervisor, District II

LAC:fc

cc: R. L. Stamets
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